
From: Dan Nordstrom
To: Verbick, Jim; Rummel, Marsha
Subject: Garver Restaurant proposal comments
Date: Monday, June 17, 2019 9:04:07 PM

Hello,

Due to the short advanced notice for the Garver Events proposal from Underground 
Food Collective (about 2 weeks?), the large occupancy (in excess of 800?), the live 
entertainment license and the incomplete study of the impact and scope of alcohol 
outlet density, I suggest postponing this meeting until the issues can be addressed 
by the city and to allow more residents to weigh in.

Thank you,
Dan Nordstrom
, Madison, WI

--
Dan Nordstrom, MSSW, CAPSW, LCSW
Co-President at PC Foundation 

Please connect with me on LinkedIn or check out my blog at http://www.addictionmadison.com/blog


